
Forthcoming open events at local College/Sixth Forms:  

(Please note in some cases this will be the last open event in the academic year) 

 

Newman College   Saturday 6th February 2021 – https://www.cardinalnewman.ac.uk/about-us/college-open-events/ 

Runshaw College               Wednesday 3
rd

 March 3:30 - 7:30pm https://www.runshaw.ac.uk/study-at-runshaw/experience-runshaw/  

LMC                                Tuesday 2nd February  4.30pm – 7.00pm https://www.lmc.ac.uk/events  

LMC                                     Tuesday 2nd March - Apprenticeship Information Event, 4.30pm – 7.00pm https://www.lmc.ac.uk/events 

Preston’s College            Thursday 28th January 2021 4.00pm - 7.30pm https://www.preston.ac.uk/virtual-open-event/ 

Myerscough College        Tuesday 12
th
 January - 7pm – 8pm  - https://www.myerscough.ac.uk/whats-on/    

 

 
B&FC School leaver virtual open events: 

These will contain lots of interaction with experts at college that can assist students in their course options and choices and can be accessed via 
their website at https://blackpool.ac.uk/upcoming-events. 

Wednesday, January 13: 4 to 6pm  

Wednesday, January 27: 4 to 6pm 

Wednesday, February 24: 4 to 6pm 

Wednesday, March 10: 4 to 6pm 

Wednesday, March 24: 4 to 6pm 

 

Ripley Sixth Form 
Virtual Open Evening is on Thursday 4 February where students will be able to receive more detailed information about courses.   

Pupils can register now for this event using the following link. 

Sixth Form Open Evening 2021 - Ripley St Thomas 

https://www.cardinalnewman.ac.uk/about-us/college-open-events/
https://www.runshaw.ac.uk/study-at-runshaw/experience-runshaw/
https://www.lmc.ac.uk/events
https://www.lmc.ac.uk/events
https://www.preston.ac.uk/virtual-open-event/
https://www.myerscough.ac.uk/whats-on/
https://blackpool.ac.uk/upcoming-events
https://ripleystthomas.com/news-events/events/sixth-form-open-evening-2021/


 

Blackpool 6th Form 

Our next online open day is fast approaching! 

 

Experience Blackpool Sixth Live 

Wednesday 3rd February, 5.30pm 

 

Garstang Community Academy students can join us online for an in-depth insight into our award-winning college: 

Virtual campus tours 

Video tasters for all subjects 

Hear from our students 

Key information for parents and carers about college, 

university and careers 

Live Q&A 

Our Principal, Jill Gray, will give a presentation with essential information about the advantages of studying at Blackpool Sixth. There will be the 

opportunity to listen to some of our former students talk about their experiences of Blackpool Sixth.  

https://www.blackpoolsixth.ac.uk/events/blackpool-sixth-open-day-3rd-february-2021/ 

 

 

https://www.blackpoolsixth.ac.uk/events/blackpool-sixth-open-day-3rd-february-2021/

